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24 March 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 11 and Year 13 Information Evening 
 
As a result of the disruption to the education of students caused by the Covid-19 pandemic, the 
government decided that exams could not be held in summer 2021 in a way which is, and which 
is perceived to be, fair.  
 
The OFQUAL consultation was then launched, and decisions shared as to how grades would then 
be awarded this summer. The summary of decisions and rationale from OFQUAL can be found 
here: https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/consultation-on-how-gcse-as-and-a-level-
grades-should-be-awarded-in-summer-2021 
 
Mr Attridge, Trust Lead for Assessment and Reporting has shared further information about the 
process on his letter dated 11 March, which set out the assessment plan for the remainder of the 
academic year. 
 
To provide further detail on this we will be talking to students in Year 10, Year 11 and Year 13 
Assemblies next week, so that they understand the planned process at Maiden Erlegh School. 
 
For parents we would like to invite you to the following information evenings, hosted by  
Mr Gibson and Mrs Morgan on the assessment process for awarding grades this summer: 
 
Year 11: Wednesday 31 March 6pm 
Year 13: Wednesday 31 March 7pm 
 
This event will be hosted on zoom, if you wish to attend you must register your interest using the 
link below. We would welcome any questions in advance of the evening, please add these to your 
registration form. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WwlpOb3F7ECiSBghIHVh9KiU7uZ28wJ
LptkH0uTJlbJUQVZPVzFTSVU2QVQ0Qk1JOTFIRkg3WDk4TS4u  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday Evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mr P Gibson   Mrs A Morgan 
Headteacher   Senior Deputy Headteacher 
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